

CERTIFICATE OF ELECTION

BARRE UNIFIED UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

I, Tina Lunt, Clerk of the Barre Unified Union School District have received the Official Return of Votes for the Annual Barre Unified Union School District Meeting legally warned and held at the Barre Town Middle and Elementary School, in Barre Town, Vermont and Barre City Auditorium, Barre City, Vermont on Tuesday, March 4, 2025. The various questions having been duly taken, sorted, counted, and also tabulated, the following had the number of votes annexed to their names/items, respectively, for the offices stated:

<u>ARTICLE 1:</u> To elect three members to the Barre Unified Union School District Board for the ensuing term commencing March 5, 2025 as follows: One Barre City District Director for a term of three years; One Barre Town District Director for a term of three years; One At-Large District Director for a term of three years.

Barre City District	Barre City	Barre Town	Total
Director (3 Years)			541
Jeff Eddy	541		
Sarah Helman	258		258
Write-In	6		6
Undervotes	69		69
Overvotes	3		3
Total	877		877
Barre Town District	Barre City	Barre Town	Total
Director (3 Years)			
Ian Campbell		693	693
Terry Reil		560	560
Write-In		11	11
Undervote		81	81
Overvotes	,	9	9
Total		1354	1354
Barre Town At-Large	Barre City	Barre Town	Total
District Director (3 Years)			
Nancy Leclerc	249	561	810
Jackie Wheeler	560	703	1263
Write-In	3	6	9
Undervote	64	80	144
Overvotes	1	4	5
Total	877	1354	2231

<u>ARTICLE 2</u>: Shall the voters of the Barre Unified Union School District authorize the District to borrow money pending receipt of payments from the State Education Fund by the issuance of its notes or orders payable not later than one year from the date provided?

Voted Item	Barre City	Barre Town	Total
Yes	640	922	1562
No	223	414	637
Undervote	14	18	32
Overvotes	0	0	. 0
Total	877	1354	2231

ARTICLE 3: Shall the voters of the Barre Unified Union School District approve the school board to expend \$59,449,143, which is the amount the school board has determined to be necessary for the ensuing fiscal year? The Barre Unified Union School District estimates that this proposed budget if approved, will result in perpupil spending of \$11,476l, which is 3.99% higher than per-pupil education spending for the current year.

Voted Item	Barre City	Barre Town	Total
Yes	562	752	1314
No	312	599	911
Undervote	3	3	6
Overvotes	0	0	0
Total	877	1354	2231

Dated March 5, 2025 at Websterville, Vermont.

ATTEST:

Tina Lunt, Barre Town Clerk

Clerk of the Barre Unified Union School District